
   February  2023   Newsle�er 

Hello PGC,   

We’ve had a lot of rounds played and good activity here on the course! The weather cooperated for us this month for the 
most part.  

 Here is a review from last month: 

+ Thanks to everyone who played in the inaugural 3-6-0 golf tournament; it was a unique format and it seemed like eve-
ryone had fun. Look for another event like that this summer. 

+ Winter Merchant League continues – currently team Refrigeration 2000, Joshua’s, and the Pro Shop Crew are in 1st-3rd 
respectively. We’ll see you out here for more league play! And keep your eye on the upcoming weeks - pick the best days 
to play! 

+ Shout out to Brian Gundersen for his first hole-in-one on #14 on 12/28/2022! 

 Upcoming events: 

+ We are still taking sign-ups for the New Year’s Shootout, which will be Saturday, 1/28/23 with a 10am shotgun. 
Please sign up by 12pm on 1/27/23. This is a 2-person scramble/shamble. The signup form is on our website under 
events and you can also stop into the pro shop for details.   

+ We are also working on a new tournament, the PGC 18 par 3s tournament, which we are aiming to have on 2/25/23. 
More details to come on that. 

 I hope everyone received the 2023 PGC Golf Schedule of Events via email. If you did not receive it, stop into the 
pro shop and provide us your email or ask for a copy. That document is the best information we can provide up to this 
point. These newsletters and also our emails that we provide throughout the year will have all the updated information, so 
please continue utilizing those pieces of correspondence as each month comes along. Hopefully the event calendar will 
help you plan your year of golf with us! 

 Did you know we did over 19,000 rounds of golf here at PGC in 2022? We had a heck of a year in 2022 and we’re off to 
a good start here in 2023. Keep being patient with us here in the shop and know that we will be 
here to do our best for you. 

 We appreciate your loyalty to the club and are thankful for your business! 

  

Sincerely, 

Mark Morrow & the Pro Shop Team 

  

Mark Morrow    Assistant Golf Professional     Peninsula Golf Club 

Pro Shop  360-457-6501 

Club House  360-457-7348 

824 S. Lindberg Rd., 

Port Angeles, WA 98362 
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Rena Parish                            

ADMINISTRATOR NEWS Laurie McDonald 

    Thanks to all who have completed and submi�ed 

their Voluntary Fee Sheet. If you haven’t turned 

yours in, you will be/ or have been deac"vated in 

the system on January 26th. Don’t fret just turn it in 

and I will get you reinstated. I can email or snail mail 

you the form, just let me know. 

    The 2022-2023 Budget passed at the annual 

Budget Membership mee"ng. I will be upda"ng the 

new dues payments on this month’s statements for 

those few rates that changed. If you see anything 

out of the norm, please reach out to me. Keep in 

mind we discuss other club business at these 

mee"ngs. We encourage our members to come in 

and keep up to date on the club ac"vi"es. 

    I can be found in the office between 8:30 and 2:30 

pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Let me know if you 

need anything. (360) 452-6856 

 

    Thanks, Laurie 

          Hello from the clubhouse staff!  

We are already gearing up for what looks 

to be a very busy and exci"ng new year.         

 There are some new golf tourna-

ments this year and we also have some 

new members. Hope to see everyone   

filter in and out of the clubhouse for 

great food and drinks this 

year. 

      Thank you. 

           Rena and Staff 

January 17, 2023 

Applications:  

Monte (MO) Hegel Sngl Cert 1/5/2023 

Jason Scott,  Sngl Military 1/13/2023 

Mike Peterson   Fam Certif. 1/16/2023 

Resignations:  

Marc Jackson 12/31/2022 

Joe Luce 10/31/2022 

Membership Totals:  

Certificate 122 

Associate 16 

Junior 4 

Certif Non Resident 4 

TOTAL 147 

Military 1 

 MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

Picture from Realtor.com 
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   The PGC Ladies Club golf-
ers continue to golf on Wednes-
days as weather permits!    
 
     They welcome and encour-
age other ladies to join them.  
 
       Tee time is 10 a.m. 

Deborah Jacobs 

    Thank you to everyone who took the time to 
cast your vote for the 2023-2024 Operating Budg-
et which passed unanimously. We are looking for-
ward to starting new projects we have 
been planning for the new year and will keep you 
informed as we proceed. 
 
     Looking forward to another 
great year for PGC!! 
             Deborah 

Deborah Jacobs –President / Clubhouse 
Chairman pgcdebjacobs@gmail.com  Term 
up in October 2023 

Tim Lusk –Vice President / Finance/ & 
Greens tklusk88@msn.com   Term up in 
October 2025  

Gary McLaughlin –Secretary / Handicap & 
Rules Chairman garymc@olympus.net 
Term up in October 2025  

Greg Shield -Treasurer / Membership 
gshield6@icloud.com Term up in October 
2024 

Ward Dunscomb –Facilities / Planning 
Chairman glassguy@olypen.com Term up 
in October 2025  

Todd Negus –Facilities Chair 
todd@ospsling.com  Term up in October 
2025 

Casey Northern –Facilities Co-Chair        
caseynorthern@gmail.com Term up in    
October 2024 

Tommy Humleker—Greens 
t.humleker@gmail.com                                                                                                         
Term up in October 2023 

Gerald Petersen -Greens Chairman Term 
up in October 2024  

 PGC Board of Directors 

Mum's	the	word	

Golf’s a hard enough game without your own mother 
calling a penalty on you – and yet that’s precisely 
what happened to Viktor Hovland during The PLAY-
ERS Championship in March 2021.  The Norwegian 
was given a two-stroke penalty in the opening round 
at TPC Sawgrass after he accidentally putted his ball 
from the wrong place on the 15th hole. Hovland had 
moved his marker to clear the line for playing partner 
Justin Thomas. When he returned it, he moved it in 
the wrong direction… something his eagle-eyed 
mother Galina noticed whilst watching on TV. She 
phoned Viktor after his round and brought it to his at-
tention. The then 23-year-old then raised the issue 
with tournament rules officials, reviewed the footage 
and was assessed a two-shot penalty for his error. 
Why wasn’t he DQ’d for signing an incorrect score-
card you ask? You’ll find your answer under Rule 
3.3b3, which allowed him to be retroactively penal-
ised for unknowingly violating a rule. Lucky boy..          

By bunkered.co.uk — 12 December, 2021  



Clubhouse Hours   Jan 1—Jan 31, 20223 

Monday             Closed 

Tuesday            06:30 am to 5:00 pm 

Wednesday     11:00  am to  5;00 pm                                                                                                                                                                         

Thursday          11:00 am to  7:00 pm 

Friday                11:00 am to  5:00 pm  

Saturday           06:30 am to  5:00 pm 

Sunday              10:00 am to  5:00 pm 

Assistant Golf Professional   Mark Morrow  

 360-457-6501 mmorrow@7cedars.com 
 

Administrator   Laurie McDonald    360-452-6856  

pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com 
 

Clubhouse  Rena Parish 360-457-7348  Call Rena to 

book your party or special events  

                    pgcrenaparish@gmail.com 

 Superintendent  Tory Clayton 360-457-6508 

Newsletter Editor—Sandy 

Granger  

rsgranger50@hotmail.com 

360-461-2203 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

 

February 2023 

 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 

 

14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 

 

22 23 24 25 
18 Par 3s Tour-

nament.  Watch 

for more details! 

26 27 28     

Board Meeting 
Committees 4 

pm Board 5 pm  
Members 
 Welcome 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

 

Clubhouse 

Closed 

February 20, 2023 

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

Ladies Club  

There is still time to sign up for the New 

Year’s Shootout on 1/28/2023, 10 a.m. 

Shotgun.   Sign up on website or in the 

pro shop by noon, Jan 27, 2023, 


